Summer 2017 Infant Newsletter

We look forward to a wonderful summer. It has been very warm outside, but the babies still love their outside time. This summer we will be doing a lot of splashing in the water. We will be playing with sponges, boats, cups, etc... We will see what objects sink and which ones float. Filling and dumping the water will be a must.

We are going to try new finger foods every Monday. There will be a sign-up sheet on the clipboard for donations. We will also be practicing using our sippy cups. Please send one in with your child.

Creative expression for June will be adding sand to our paint. In July will be painting with red and blue. We will make flags and fireworks.

We are looking forward to picnicking on the blanket during the summer. We can watch the birds and squirrels as we eat and enjoy our lunch/snack.

In August we will get ready for a new school year. We look forward to making new friends and will miss our friends that are moving to Ms. Jenn's class. We will speak will all of the parents of the children that are moving up. We will give you an exact date of the planned move. Some children will need to visit before they feel comfortable staying, and others will go visit and never want to come back. We will do everything we can to make sure your child has a smooth transition. If you have any questions and concerns, please let us know.

We look forward to a wonderful summer.

Ms. Linda

Ms. Phyllis

Ms. Jennifer

Ms. Kara